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GO Transit not operating on Memorial Day 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., May 22, 2023 – Oshkosh GO Transit bus service will not be operating on 

Monday, May 29, 2023, due to the city’s observance of the Memorial Day holiday. GO Transit’s 

office at 926 Dempsey Trail will also be closed. 

 

Regular operations will resume on Tuesday, May 30. 

 

For more information on GO Transit, please visit www.rideGOtransit.com or call (920) 232-5340. 
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